
To find out more about what’s happening in your 
community, visit kaingaora.govt.nz/wellington  
or scan the QR code 

Kia ora neighbour, Kāinga Ora is committed to 
keeping the community informed about our new 
homes in your area, and sites we are redeveloping.

New housing  
coming to your area

Scan me



Check out: A snapshot of activity occurring in 
your suburb, scan the QR code and select the area 
you are interested in.

Come and meet us: You can register to receive 
regular updates on developments and meet  
the team at the next community drop-in event 
hosted in your area by visiting our website  
kaingaora.govt.nz/wellington    

Email questions to:  
wellingtondevelopments@kaingaora.govt.nz   

Scan me New Zealand
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